
  VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT

July 19, 2022
   
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met July 19, 2022 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department 
Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by vice-President Comm. Wornick.  Present were Comm. 
McDonald, Comm. Bales Comm. Fisher and WVFD  Chief Odom. 

There was no public guest

 A motion was made to accept the minutes of the June 30, 2022 meeting by Comm. Bales and seconded by Comm. 
Fisher. The motion to accept was unanimous. 

WVFD   :                 Build-out will resume soon. All building materials are in the building.
                          
Building status:        The ¾ inch water service is installed.
 
                                 
Treasurer’s report:  Treasurer’s report was read. A motion to accept was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded                 
                                 by Comm. Bales. The motion to accept was unanimous. 

Old and New Business:   

1) We have an equipment bid of $27,000.00 for Engine equipment.

2) The contractor has not made it to Wildwood to finish work on the standby generator

3) A meeting with the prospective attorney was set for July 27, 2022 at 3PM in the station.

4) Short discussion on Rescue meaning for WVFD.

Next Meeting:               The next meeting was set for August 16, 2022

Adjourn:                         A  motion to adjourn was made by Comm. Fisher and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The      
                                       meeting was adjourned.


